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Citizen’s Information Meeting

A Citizen Informational Meeting is an opportunity for
the public to review, in an informal setting, the
ongoing development of project information.



Bridge B

Agenda

Existing Bridge Location

General information

Physical condition of the existing bridge
Condition Photos

Condition History

2012 Structural Assessment

Proposed Bridge Replacement

Proposed Roadway Plan
Proposed Bridge Plan

Detour Plan
Schedule & Estimate B
Question & Answer
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